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LIQUOR REFORM, 1919.

W.0.'s letter to Lord D'Aberon, Foley House, Portland Place, W.

Oxford,
March 5, 1919.

Yes, I should be gl ad to join the Board if it does not entail
t oo much work. I have got a great many things on hand unfor-
twately, but there is nothing moreimportant than the liquor
traffie.
Sincerely yours,
Wil OSLER.
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